
 
 

 #6 +     SUMMER NEWSLETTER for St.  Mary’s Parish School 

           Week of July 19, 2021 
 

You should have received Summer Newsletter #6 yesterday (Sunday). However, I 
forgot to add a couple of items to that Newsletter. So, here is the rest of the “news” for this 

week. 
 

On Thursday, August 12 we will be having a CARNIVAL with the summer 

program children. It goes from 4:00 p.m. to 5:30 p.m.   

We need some wonderful volunteers who can do the following for the 

children: 

   Face painting    

  Create animals from balloons. 

 

  Can you assist us? Please call and talk to Lori Johnson, Director:  208-669-1119.  

  Thank you so very much! 

 

Kathy Burton, one of our Business Managers. Her birthday isvTuesday, July 20th.  

Special blessings for a most joyous day! 

              

 A friend sent me the following today…it’s a good reflection…. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a blessed week! 

 
 
 

IGNITING faith, knowledge, creativity and service 

 


